
 
Kukkiwon Hosinsul Course – Denmark                    

 
     Denmark, August 7th 2019. 

 
Cancellation 
 
Kukkiwon, WTA have given Master Ko Tai Jeong the below 
message: 
Kukkiwon, WTA are not apple to send instructor to the 
Hosinsul Course October 4th to 5th 2019. 
 
Therefor the Course is cancel. 
 
We are very sorry for that, but we cannot do anything! 
 
If you have transfer money, then please sent your Bank 
information so that we can return the money 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Freddie Larsen 
+45 47 17 31 54 
 
Søren Holmgård Knudsen 
+45 24 66 48 72 


